
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 25, 2021 

 

 

Ms. Eva Birk 

Environmental Specialist 

Federal Highway Administration  

Maine Division 

40 Western Avenue, Room 614 

Augusta, ME 04330 

 

Ref:       Amendment to the Memorandum of Agreement Regarding the Frank J. Wood Bridge #2016 

 Replacement Project 

 Cumberland and Sagadahoc Counties, Maine 

  ACHP Project Number: 012371 

 

Dear Ms. Birk: 

 

Enclosed is your copy of the fully executed amendment to the Memorandum of Agreement for the Frank 

J. Wood Bridge # 2016 Replacement Project. By carrying out the terms of the Agreement as amended, the 

Federal Highway Administration will fulfill its responsibilities under Section 106 of the National Historic 

Preservation Act and the regulations of the Advisory Council on Historic Preservation. Please ensure that 

all consulting parties are provided a copy of the executed amendment.  The original amendment will 

remain on file at our office.  
 
If we may be of further assistance as the Agreement is implemented, please contact Mandy Ranslow at 
202-517-0218 or via e-mail at mranslow@achp.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jaime Loichinger 

Assistant Director 

Office of Federal Agency Programs  

Federal Permitting, Licensing, and Assistance Section 

 

Enclosure 

 


